	Meeting Title:
	HSA AGM Meeting at the Cromwell Lodge Hotel, Banbury 

	Meeting Date:
	18/03/15

	Attendees:
	Les Buck(Chairman), Eric Morrey, Pat Toulmin, Jonathan Toulmin, Jerry Sturman, Bob Ridge-Stearn, Ben Hamer, Alan Goodwin, Mike Morgan, Colin Way

	Circulation:
	Les Buck, (Chairman), Ben Hamer, Mike Morgan, Alan Goodwin, Eric Morrey, Jerry Sturman, Chris Bennett, Dave Smith, Pat Toulmin, Jonathan Toulmin, Paul Parker, Colin Way, Bob Ridge-Stearn, Martin Ford, 

	Apologies:
	Paul Parker, Dave Smith, Chris Bennett

	Previous Meeting Date:
	14 October 2014

	Previous Meeting Comments / Actions: N/A

	1. Received the chairman’s report. Chairman talked through the report. Thanks for all the hard work by the committee members. It was another good year where we kept hold of the budget and made a modest profit. Ref chairman’s report 3 March 2015.
2. Received secretary’s report. The secretary echoed that of the chairman and thanked the committee for their hard work following a successful year.

3. Received the accounts from the directors. Although the turnover was down on the previous year we still managed to make a modest profit. We have a good bank balance going forward and already next year is looking good and exceeding budget forcast.
4. Directors offer themselves for re-election. Jerry Sturman proposed the motion, Jonathan Toulmin seconded. The directors are re-elected for the next year.

5. Committee and officers offered themselves for re-election. All present members accepted their position on the committee. Bob Ridge-Stearn proposed the members and Alan Goodwin seconded. Ben Hamer as secretary and Mike Morgan as treasurer. Les Buck proposed Mike Morgan as auditor and Jerry seconded.

6. AOB – Committee agreed to hold the membership fees for 2016 at 2015 levels.



	

	

	Date Of Next Meeting:
	TBA, at a date in March 2016
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